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Parents and Guardians,

The 23-24 school year is up and running. The first three days have had a few
obstacles to overcome, but overall it was a success. It was great to see the students
and teachers back in the buildings smiling and enjoying their time. The start of the
school year has been great due to the preparation of the administration, willingness
of the staff, and ultimately the participation by the students.

Each building did an excellent job welcoming the students back. It was nice to see
the students and teachers interacting in the class room on instructional materials.
Teachers were instructing students on the first day as we settled into our new
routines.

Starting this school year, the District will be offering a cashless option for all
sporting events. You will be able to purchase individual game tickets, a season
pass for individual sports, or an all-inclusive pass that will allow you to attend all
sporting events. There is a link on the District’s website.

The District is offering student insurance for computers at a cost of $25.00 for
individual and $50.00 for a family. Please visit the website for details.

Please visit the District’s website for a listing of all events and activities that are
happening.

The High School Esports Club is hosting a spirit night at the Waterfront Red Robin
on Thursday, August 31, from 4 to 8 PM, please come out and support them.
Please mention to the Red Robin staff you are there to support the West Mifflin
Area High School Esports fundraiser.

Thank you and have a great weekend.



